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8.12.20 
 
To the parents of pupils in 2 Green 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
2 Green have had a really good day in school. Today they had their lessons in the sports hall. 
School lunches were served as normal.  
 
The year 2 staff working with 2 Green have commented on their positive attitude to the change 
in arrangements and their learning. Every pupil acted with maturity and behaviour was 
excellent. 
 
On 9.12.20 school will be open to pupils in 2 Green. 
 
We are working hard with Birmingham City Council to secure improved heating in school for the 
children. 
 
On Thursday 10th and Friday 11th December lessons will be online for pupils in 2 Green. The 
timetable for home learning will be available on the school website. 
 
We will keep parents informed about the heating situation as we obtain more information from 
the local authority.  
 
Thank you for your patience and support during this more challenging time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms J Baker 
Deputy Headteacher 


